
 

 
 
 

   

 Information Rights 
Team 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 

020 7035 4848 
(switchboard) 
 
www.homeoffice.gov.uk 

Mr Dominic Headley  

Via email to: 
request-406129-ea6fe8bd@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
7th June 2017  

  

Dear Mr Dominic Headley, 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request (Our Reference 43920) thank you for your 
email of 11th May 2017, in which you ask for information regarding up to date figures on 
how many Nominal (Criminal) Records are currently on the PNC. A full copy of your 
request can be found in Annex A. Your request has been handled as a request for 
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
The Home Office holds the information which you have requested. 

 
The latest available figure (April 2017) is 11,166,296 records. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review 
of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address 
below, quoting reference 43920. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you 
could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
Information Rights Team 
Home Office 

Third Floor, Peel Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
Email: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   

 
As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you 
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the 
Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Information Rights Team 
Switchboard 020 7035 4848  Email  info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk 
 

mailto:xxxx.xxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxx.xxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx


 
 
 
 
 
Annex A – FOI request  
 
 

From: Dominic Headley [mailto:request-406129-ea6fe8bd@whatdotheyknow.com] 

Sent: 11 May 2017 21:37 

To: FOI Requests 

Subject: 43920 - Figures for nominal records on Police National Computer (2017) 
 

Dear Home Office, 
 

As the NPIA has now been disbanded and its functions transferred to the Home Office, I would be 

grateful if you could provide up to date figures on how may Nominal (Criminal) Records are 

currently on the PNC? 
 

If possible, please could you provide figures that are accurate up to the date of replying to this 

request? 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Dominic Headley 
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